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December 2019 Newsletter 

Dear ladies, 

 

Thanksgiving is over. Hope all had a blessed day. Now to the Christmas season. Time to remember 

the reason for the season.  

 

We have adopted 2 families this year for Christmas. We are so happy to be able to help these 

children have a Merry Christmas. Thanks to the ladies who will be doing the shopping.  

 

Four of us attended the State Auxiliary meeting in Port Barre.  We did not win anything but enjoyed 

the time with old and new friends. Remember we will be hosting the meeting in February. The date 

is February 8th.  We will need help so if you can donate some time please let me know.  

 

We'll have our monthly meeting on December 4th. Rosary at 6:00 PM, eat at 6:30 PM and meeting 

at 7:00 PM. The ladies will be doing the hams and everyone else does a covered dish. Remember 

we will we will reveal our secret sister at this meeting. Hope everyone can attend.  

 

There will be a state auxiliary Christmas party on December 6 at Saint John Vianny at 6:30 PM. All 

Auxiliary members are invited. There will be finger foods, drinks and a lot of fun. Our auxiliary 

will be furnishing the drinks. Each person is asked to bring a $15 gift and we will play a game to get 

the gifts.  

 

We will be helping with the senior citizens' Christmas party at the Hall on December 7th at 11:00 

o'clock AM.  

 

On December 7th we will have a Christmas party at the Hall at 3:00 o'clock PM for the kids.   

 

The men invite us to do Adoration each Friday night from 7 to 8 PM at the Holy Rosary Chapel. 

 

We are in need of help in the kitchen for Bingo. Please let me know if you are able to help. 

 

 The sister of the month for October was Betty Jarreau.   Thanks Betty for all you do for the 

Auxiliary, the Knights, the Church, the community and the youth.   
 

God Bless, 

Dolores Acosta 
President 

Ladies Auxiliary 

  

Ladies November Birthdays- Marie Cannon and Nikki Landry 


